Consultations on Multilateral Issues Held Between the Republic Of Serbia and the Republic Of Croatia
Tuesday, 28 January 2014.

Consultations on multilateral issues were held between the delegations of the Republic of
Serbia and the Republic of Croatia in Zagreb, on 28 January 2014.

The delegation of the Republic of Serbia was headed by Ambassador Roksanda Nincic,
Assistant Foreign Minister in charge of multilateral cooperation, while the Croatian delegation
was headed by Dr. Vesna Batistic Kos, Assistant Minister in charge of multilateral affairs and
global issues.

During the talks, views were exchanged on multilateral cooperation within the United Nations,
OSCE and the Council of Europe. Particular attention was devoted to Swiss-Serbian
consecutive OSCE chairmanship in 2014 and 2015, membership of the Republic of Serbia and
the Republic of Croatia of the UN Economic and Social Council (ECOSOC), and possibilities of
cooperation within this and other UN bodies.

Delegations also discussed issues concerning the status of refugees, implementation of the
Regional Housing Programme, and some other issues related to UNESCO's activities.




